
I object to the take-down powers for Class 1 and Class 2 content. If implemented, these 
powers will cause harm to those who work in the sex industry, including sex workers and 
online sex-positive educators and undermine their livelihood and safety. Consensual 
sexuality is a basic human right that should be protected, not attacked. 


